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Welcome 

We hope that you all had a lovely and relaxing half term. This term in 

Daffodil class we have lots of exciting things planned. Our topic is called ‘By 

Royal Appointment’ we are going to be looking at the royals and learning  

about London.  

 

This term our book is 

about… 

 
 

Key Class information 

Please send in any snacks/ drinks for your child.  

Monday Football with Richard 

Tuesday P.E. Kit 

Wednesday  

Thursday  

Friday Cooking 

Please ensure you send in clothing and footwear 
suitable for above activities. 

 

 

Curriculum 

During our Literacy lessons we’ll be reading 

different books relating to the royals, starting with 

‘The Queen’s Knickers’. We’ll also continue to work 

on our fine motor and handwriting skills. We will be 

having separate grammar lessons on top of our 

Literacy lessons each week, where we will continue 

to learn about using capital letters and full stops as 

well as learning other things such as pre-fixes, 

plurals, adjectives, question marks and exclamation 

marks. We will also continue with our language 

interventions each week. 

In our Numeracy lessons, we’ll be carefully 

assessing the children and recapping the things we 

know we have gaps in. We will be starting with 

shape.  

During Science, we’ll be learning about materials. 

We have some fun activities planned for this like 

making a waterproof hat for the teddy. 

In PSHE lessons, we’ll be looking at healthy eating 

and how to be healthy, with a focus on things such 

as hygiene and eating well.  

As well as these core subjects, we’ll be enjoying 

lessons in Phonics, P.E., Art, computing and forest 

school. 

  

  

  

Keeping in touch 

Please continue to use the home school book or Tapestry to inform us of any important information relating 

to your child.  We will check it every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget 

to add any home experiences to Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. We also like to 

share some of these with our friends during golden time on a Friday.  

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment or for general enquiries please email: 

willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk  

 

 

Daffodil Class Staff 

                         

                     Leanne           Josie            Jasmine              Claire      

     
     

 

 

Whole School Diary Dates 

07.03.24 - World Book Day 

11.03.24 – British Science Week 

12.03.24 & 13.03.24 – Parents’ Evening 

15.03.24 – Comic Relief 

18.03.24 – Careers Week 

22.03.24 – Futures Fayre 

28.03.24 – End of Term 

Please log into your ParentPay account to make a £9 

voluntary payment towards the cost of ingredients 

for food lessons. 
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